
FT Cares Foundation 

120 E. Liberty Drive 

Wheaton, IL 60187 

December 22, 2017 

Dear FT Cares Team, 

I want to sincerely thank you for your generous donation to the UNI DOS Disaster Relief & Recovery 

Program at the Hispanic Federation. My family and I have a vision of a strong, productive, empowered, 

and economically-sound Puerto Rico -- one where its residents have every opportunity to achieve the 

best for themselves, their communities, and for our nation. Your charitable donation allows the Hispanic 

Federation to address the immediate needs of these Americans who have survived 93 days in horrific 

conditions. 

We are also looking ahead by helping community-based organizations support long-term needs. The 

Hispanic Federation's Amanece Fund has already begun to fund reforestation, sustainable 

agriculture/farms, solar power systems, and water filtration systems for schools and homes. This is all 

done with an eye towards creating a clean, sustainable power infrastructure, and housing engineered to 

withstand the worst that climate change might bring. 

In short: the Mirandas and the Hispanic Federation are in this for the long haul. By supporting our 

ongoing efforts, you are sending a powerful message to the people of Puerto Rico that they have not be 

forgotten in their time of need. 

Siem pre, 

Lin-Manuel Miranda 


